
From : James Speck [ma ilto:jim @speckandaanestad.com]
Sent: Wednesday, March Ig,2OZO 2:46 pM
To: Nield, Jeff <Jeff.Nield@idwr.idaho.gov>
Cc: Chris Flanigan <chrisflanigan@me.com>
Subject: RE: RE: Boweta LLC - Application for Transfer

Jeff,

Attached are pp' L-2 of the Application as corrected per your request and signed by the Applicant. please confirm youwill now be able to continue processing the Apprication. Thank you.

Jim

From: Nield, Jeff <Jeff.Nield@idwr.idaho.gov <mailto:ieff.Nield@idwr.idaho.gov> >
Sent: Wednesday, March 11,,2020 2:00 pM
To:James speck <jim@speckandaanestad.com <mailto:jim@speckandaanestad.com> >
Subject: Boweta LLC - Application for Transfer

Mr. Speck,

The ldaho Department of water Resources has received the Application for Transfer that has been submitted on behalfof Boweta LLC' After an initial review of the application I noticed an error with one of the points of diversion (poD); itappears that the PoD as currently listed on the water right was decreed to the wrong legal description. The correct legaldescription that should be listed on the water right is in the NESE, Gov't Lot 3, sec. 19, togN, R21E. The applicationneeds to be revised to update the correct legal description and the box at the top of the application for ,,change
diversion point(s)" needs to be checked' This revision will not result in any changes with the filing fee orthe actualphysical location of the pOD.

Please feel free to contact me if you have any additional questions or concerns regarding this matter.

Thank you,

Jeff Nield
Stream Protection Specialist/Water Resource Agent, Sr
ldaho Dept. of Water Resources
900 N Skyline Dr, Suite A
ldaho Falls, lD 834O2-I7LB
(208)497-3786
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